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Covid-19 
 
 Key message  
• • Frontline Health and Social Care workers can now book a booster appointment via 
the National Booking Service or by contacting 119, provided that 6 months have passed 
since the date of their second vaccination. Details of walk-in clinics are available later in this 
bulletin.  

• • The Shingrix shingles vaccine, which has sometimes been opportunistically offered 
alongside flu, cannot be co-administered with COVID-19.  

• • Vaccinations have begun in schools for 12–15-year-olds. Parents, guardians or 
carers of children in this group are being contacted for consent.  

• • Support is available for NHS staff experiencing Long Covid  

• • 6 in 10 18–24-year-olds are fully vaccinated.  

• • Between 8 December and 26 September 933,727 first doses have been given while 
867,880 second doses have been given; a total of 1,801,607 doses.  

• • Details of walk-in clinics are being regularly shared on NHS Devon CCG’s social 
media pages. You can find your nearest walk-in clinic on NHS England’s site finder here.  
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
Provision of 20mph speed limits 
 
Last week at Full Council, opposition members attempted to overturn the decision that no 
new 20mph zones could be implemented until after the much-discussed Newton Abbot trial. 
 
Regrettably, the motion was defeated by the ruling party and therefore I can foresee no 
changes to speed zones within villages for the foreseeable future. 


